SPRINGPORT

ITND-ITHNCHIGAT SPEEDUWA Y

This weekend Saturday, April 24th is our season opener of 2021.
We are very excited to get back in action after a very long summer and
winter. We would like all racers to keep in mind...

Springport Speedway will NOT TOLERATE tire soaking. We will be checking tires and
if there are any suspicions those tires will be sent out to Blue Ridge Labs.

If the tire sample being sent out is found to be altered with, the driver will have

* 2 week suspension (from any class)
*and a $500 FINE

Tire soaking once again will absolutely NOT be tolerated.
We welcome all to have a safe and fun 2021 racing season.
Hope to see everyone there.

Thank You
Springport Speedway




